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Good morning, Sheboygan has been closed since March. During that time the city has also reorganized the bus
routes. Sheboygan was initially supposed to be open by June, as my understanding.

Please prioritize opening Sheboygan especially before it gets cold — I am concerned that if it opens in the winter,
people will not know how to get to a bus stop and be forced to wander in the cold.

Additionally this has been very frustrating for me, since I tore my meniscus in March, and found it much easier just
to ride my bike to work than to walk a mile to the bus stop.

Ryan Ward
Normandy Resident
PhD candidate in Genetics and Biotechnology
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